
We desperately need SB14 to oversee and manage the horrible plastic packaging and food serviceware problem in Oregon. Every 
day my husband and I pick up trash in our beautiful neighborhood. 99% of it is plastic packaging and things like straws and plastic 
bags.
Without a stewardship fund, we cannot enforce or monitor the overwhelming problem of plastics we now face. Please, as a 
grandmother and retired teacher, I urge you to vote for this bill and allow Oregon to make a huge step towards solving the disaster 
we’ve created in our waters and landfills. Recycling is not working at present. Thank you!


